COMMUNITY INFORMATION SESSION: PATH VILLAS EL CERRITO



PATH Villas El Cerrito is a two-phased residential community located at **5476 El Cajon Boulevard**. It is designed to increase the availability of affordable housing in the neighborhood and help low-income and formerly unhoused individuals and families rebuild their lives in permanent homes with supportive services.

Join us for a community information session and update on the PATH Villas El Cerrito community. Speakers will include San Diego Mayor Todd Gloria, San Diego County Supervisor Nathan Fletcher, Council President Sean Elo-Rivera, Joel John Roberts, PATH Ventures CEO, and Fran Butler-Cohen, Family Health Centers of San Diego (FHCSD) CEO.

Wednesday, June 8th

7:00-8:00 PM

RSVP here

College-Rolando Public Library

6600 Montezuma Rd, San Diego, CA 92115

**Please note the event will be in-person and streamed online











